From: Steve Tapscott **Sent:** 30 March 2016 10:27 **To:** AdminBlandfordForum-TC

Subject: RE: Blandford + Pre-Submission Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Sara,

Thank you for consulting Purbeck District Council on the Blandford pre-submission Neighbourhood Plan. We have no comments to make at this stage.

Best wishes,

Steve Tapscott Senior Planning Policy Officer Planning Policy

Planning Services
Purbeck District Council
Westport House
Worgret Road
Wareham
Dorset
BH20 4PP

Switchboard: 01929 556561

Website: www.dorsetforyou.com/purbeck

If you need to print this email, please choose **print options** to print only the part you need